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Media invited to attend UEFA Cup draw
The draw for the 2nd Round to take place at UEFA in Nyon on Friday 28 September

The draw for the 2001/2002 UEFA Cup second round will take place at the UEFA Headquarters in
Nyon on Friday 28 September 2001 at 12.00 hours.

Media representatives wishing to attend this event can get accreditation on site as from 10.00
hours. However, please note that due to space restriction, only ENG crews and
photographers will get access to the draw hall itself (Auditorium). Other media
representatives (written press and radio stations) will be able to watch the draw either in the hall
(on a giant screen) or in the Media Working Area (on a TV set).

A sound system (split box) will be installed for ENG crews but no extra facilities such as telephone
or ISDN lines will be available. Due to interference problems, it is recommended for sound
engineers not to use the following frequencies while in the House of European Football: 783.875
MHz, 786.125 MHz, 782.250 MHz, 782.875 MHz, 784.625 MHz, 785.250 MHz, 792.500 MHz,
794.875 MHz.

The lower level of the car park at the House of European Football is reserved for visitors on the
day and, should that parking be full upon arrival, there are plenty of parking spaces near the
building. Moreover, media representatives are welcome to use the self-service part of UEFA’s
restaurant should they like to have drinks or lunch there (at their own cost).

Kindly note that the use of mobile telephones is not allowed during the draw and that the House of
European Football is a non-smoking building.


